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As a grower and seed saver and one who buys seed from local sources I am very 

concerned about the the outcrossing of GMO plants and especially Canola in my 

region.  

I ask you to support legislation that sets standards that leave no question of safety 

risk to our Valley’s seed production. GMO SEEDS carry traits completely foreign to 

naturally grown plants, and so pose an extreme risk. 

That leads me to [support for/neutrality on] HB 4059-7. I strongly oppose HB 4059-8. 

Thanks for placing the burden of safe usage with those that threaten the rest of us 

using safe practices. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Jones  

4740 Wendover St 

Eugene Oregon  

97404 


